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Document Control Desk

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission oy 778
11555 Rockville Pike oS

Rockville, MD 20852

Attention: Joseph Holonich

Subject: Withdrawal of Topical Report for Review

Dear Mr. Holonich:

Please accept this letter as official notification that DRS Consolidated Controls, Inc. (“DRS-CCI”)
hereby withdraws its Topical Report submittal from review by the NRC. Please terminate any
further work on this review.

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at (203) 798-3255 or SButler@drs.com with
any questions you may have regarding this matter. Thank you.

Shawn D. Butler
Director Contracts & Compliance

cc:M. Johnston, P. Kirk, J. Engelberger
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